
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS & EVENTS 

Week of June 7, 2021 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS:  Tomorrow, Monday, June 7, is a half day (8 a.m. – 
11:30 a.m.) 

·       There will be no after school.  
·       The office will be closed at 10:45 a.m. After that time, all students must 
be picked up in the car line.  

YEARBOOKS:  We have a limited number of Middle School yearbooks ($40) still available. To 
purchase one, please see Mrs. Porter. 

CONGRATULATIONS:  2021 graduate Zane Van Vleet signed a Letter of Intent to continue his 
education and wrestle at the Citadel in the fall. We celebrate Van Vleet’s accomplishments and 
wish him continued success in this prestigious endeavor! 

2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR:  Thank you for your hard work, commitment and dedication 
throughout the 2020-21 school year. We look forward to seeing you in the fall for what promises 
to be an exciting year with change and growth on the horizon. We have many new students 
joining us, along with our new superintendent, Mr. Brian Sherman, who will officially come on 
board next week. Dr. Brodie Bricker will be here to ensure a smooth transition before he retires 
at the end of June. We are truly grateful for all he has done for HPA. 

Meanwhile, the first day of school (Thursday, August 12) will be here before you know it. "Meet 
the Teacher” is the perfect opportunity for your family to reconnect before that, and students 
can pick up their schedules. We will send more details closer to that time, but please save the 
date: 

Meet the Teacher 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021 
Time:  To be announced 

Until then, you can stay connected through our Facebook, Instagram and Twitter accounts. 

We understand the decision where you send your child to school is one of the most important 
you will make. Thank you for choosing High Point Academy, where we are committed to 
empowering each student through honor, integrity, and service. If you have any questions about 
the upcoming school year, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our Registrar, Cindy 
Pizor: cpizor@hpaspart.org. 

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family, where attitude is everything. Have a great 
summer! 

The HPA Team 



 


